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Research Analysis 

 

The introduced measure requires school districts to submit to the State Department of Education, 

by January 1, 2018, a list of vacant properties owned, leased, or otherwise under the control or 

management of the school district. The Department must post the information online.   

 

Prepared By: Scott Tohlen  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1577, as introduced, relates to the School District Transparency Act, and adds language for 

the database on the Department of Education’s website to include an itemized accounting of all 

vacant or unused properties owned, leased or otherwise under the school district control or 

management of the district. Each district will submit such information to the Department of 

Education by January 1, 2018.  

 

Department of Education personnel estimate a cost of $16,700 as related to a billable hour 

estimate from OMES for enhancements to the Oklahoma Cost Accounting System and the 

Transparency website. 

 

Prepared By: Andrea Kearney 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None 
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